Extra Advice

Throughout this past year of Physics I have found a couple of websites extremely helpful. Here they are:

http://www.glenbrook.k12.il.us/gbssci/Phys/Class/BBoard.html
that’s pretty much the ultimate website that I found to be an immense amount of help. However, if you would like some one else to refer to, then you could always refer to the brave David A. Young at:

dyoung7@prodigy.net 

[image: image1.jpg]



